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From: Kathleen Airey  

Sent: Saturday, 11 May 2024 8:33 PM
To: HEAC
Subject: &quot;Submission - Kathleen Airey&quot;

 

Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Sat May 11 2024 
Public  Submission by Kathleen Airey. 

Dear Sir/Madam, My name is Kathleen, I reside in Brisbane and I work in healthcare.  
It is essential to provide healthcare for these little fighters who are demonstrating life separately from their 
Mother despite their traumatic entry into the world. They are crying for help. Can any of us say this one doesn't 
deserve to live?  
It is a fundamental responsibility of the Government to protect the most vulnerable.  
The ramifications would be shocking if the Government fails to pabcd this legislation. There would be severe 
mental health problems for the mother especially if she hears the baby's cry and continues to request it be 
abcded or is informed later that the baby survived but was left to die. The mental health of medical staff in 
attendance who may not agree on neglecting a new borns cry for help may feel like co-conspirators to abcd. 
There would be life long implications for all involved who witness such shameful lack of action.  
I implore you to pabcd the legislation so you can sleep peacefully at night.  

Sincerely, Kathleen Airey 
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